
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
August 14, 2020 

      
  

STAGE 4 WATERING RESTRICTIONS IN EFFECT 

(A BAN ON OUTDOOR WATERING) 
 

The RDN wishes to notify you that the Whiskey Creek Water Service Area will 
immediately move to Stage 4 Watering Restrictions until further notice.   
 
An unexpected change of water quality from Crocker Creek has caused 
treatment issues resulting in lower than normal amounts of treated water 
being available in the Whiskey Creek Water Service Area.  Treated water from 
other sources is being trucked-in temporarily while the situation is being 
resolved.  The water available to residents in Whiskey Creek is safe to 
consume, but is currently in very low supply.   
 
Stage 4 Watering Restrictions includes a ban on outdoor lawn watering, 
washing vehicles, filling pools, and pressure washing.  Your efforts to minimize 
ALL water usage are greatly appreciated at this time.   
 
When the  water supply conditions improve, the Stage 4 Watering Restrictions 
will be amended and residents will be notified.   
 
Thank you.  

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-6560 or 250-248-4914 
 rcu  


	SERVICE ALERT
	STAGE 4 WATERING RESTRICTIONS IN EFFECT

